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Since the close of our September newsletter, which you should have already received, there have been
a number of updates to the Tam O’Shanter subdivision (the former Golf Club at Fruitledge and Route 107).

On October 12th, at 6pm, another public hearing will be held by the Planning Board (see attached) at

the AHRC on Wheatley Road.

The purpose of the hearing is for the Planning Board to review and consider the impacts concerning
the Tam development such as, traffic and environmental impacts, etc., and to hear and consider input

from Village residents.

Please note that all residents abutting the Tam O’Shanter property or who access the street from Tam
O’Shanter will be receiving a certified letter inviting them to this hearing. However, it is open to all

Village residents if you would like to attend.

Please RSVP to the Village (626-0973) by that Tuesday morning, October 12, if you plan to be there.

Masks are required if you have not been vaccinated.

Going forward, I will continue to keep residents updated through our website, the newsletter and special

communications as needed. Thank you.

Best,

YA

Daniel H. Serota
Mayor



